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General Electric Company
Nuclear Energy Business Operations
ATTN: Mr. W. H. Bruggeman

Vice President and
General Manager

175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, CA 95125

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 28, 1983, in response to our letter
dated February 2, 1983. As a result of our review, we find that additional
information is needed. Specifically, describe: (1) the actions taken to
include those items that exist on informal lists (e.g., Design Action
Items) under the formalized program established by your revision to
E0P 55-4.00; and (2) the assurance you have that other informal lists
will not be and are not being used.

Please provide this additional information within 25 days from the
date of this letter in order that we may complete our review in a timely
manner.

'

Sincerely,

orisinal signed *
C. J. HbLL'

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bec:
JTCollins
RLBangart
JEGagliardo
EHJohnson
DDChamberlain
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